
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 1:07 PM 
To: adelforge@reiengineering.com 
Cc: Tammy Resch 
Subject: Closure Packet Revision for Aniwa Arsenic Site, BRRTS #02-59-000198 
 
Andy,  
 
While my coworkers were reviewing the previous closure revisions and closure letter for the above-
referenced site they noticed something that we believe needs to be changed on Figures B.2.b and D.2. 
As seen below, you have one square labeled with the sampling locations XRF-A2 and SS-06 but it isn’t 
hatched like the other residual soil areas. Checking Table A.3 both those sampling locations are listed as 
having residual soil contamination so it appears the hatching may have been omitted by accident. Can 
you make that change on both those figures and resubmit them via email? Reach out with any 
questions. Thank you,  
 



 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
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